

File: 0530-01

April 15, 2021

City of Prince George 1100 Patricia Blvd Prince George, BC V1L 3V9

Attention: Mayor and Council

Dear Mayor and Council:

Subject: BC Hydro and Power Authority - 2020 Street Lighting Rate

On behalf of Council, I wish to advise that at a Regular Council Meeting of April 6, 2021 the Village of Harrison Hot Springs Council unanimously passed a motion to support the City of Prince George's opposition to BC Hydro's proposed surcharge to recover the costs of conversion of High Pressure Sodium light fixtures to LED light fixtures.

We share your objection to the downloading of these conversion costs to municipalities given that we continue to pay a user fee for this infrastructure.

Yours truly,

Leo Facio Mayor

cc: BC Utilities Commission